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Communication to UR students — week 2.

UR is joining the global fight against the spread of coronavirus and while this is a period of
uncertainty, we appreciate that many of you want to get on with your studies. This is a
positive feeling that you should embrace but we are also aware that not all students share the
ability to access all learning materials when they want to.

UR faculty and technical staff are working to ensure that all modules offered in all academic
programs are updated and uploaded on our e-learning platform. Over the last few years we

During this time of closure at UR and your confinement at home, you are encouraged to do
the following:

* This is the beginning of the second trimester, and many of you will have received
learning materials for the modules you had registered for. Go beyond learning for

* You should review the learning materials of the modules you have completed in the
last trimester, and even in previous years of study at UR. This will embed learning

future material, and to approach learning in new ways.

* By now you should be able to identify your strengths and weaknesses in English and
you should use this time to challenge yourself and others to create opportunities for
improving written and spoken English, as well as your understanding of heard
English.
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it is making sure that this does not create disadvantage to some and advantage to others.
Therefore, only when all relevant material has been taught and learned will it be assessed.
However, we recognize that those of you who have managed to engage with online materials
shall probably learn more quickly when formal face-to-face teaching resumes and we
encourage you to become part of a squad of peer educators when such a time comes,

This period of closure and confinement is about population health, and this must start with
you. Look after yourself, stay fit and well, and stay positive. We are in daily contact with
students and Guild Presidents, and we know that Principals and heads of campuses are
working remotely in different and exciting ways.

We remember all those whose work is essential, including our faculty who work in hospitals
and other services, our alumni worki

Prof. Philip COTTON
Vice Chancellor
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